City of
urnaby

Meeting 2006 November 27
COUNCIL REPORT

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: CITY STAFF TRAVEL ALLOWANCE

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT for City Staff the maximum travel allowance for other than external
training without Council approval be established at $5,000.

REPORT

Council at the 'Open’ Council meeting held on 2006 May 29, received and adopted a
report authorizing an increase in the maximum staff training allowance from $2,500 to

$5,000 without Council approval.
Arising from discussion, Council introduced and adopted the following motion:

1. THAT the Executive Committee of Council consider a proposal to increase
staff travel allowance for other than external training without Council
approval to $5,000., B

The Executive Committee of Council, at its 'Open’ meeting held on 2006 November 20,
completed its review of this matter and for City Staff, supported establishing a $5,000
maximum travel allowance for travel not associated with Staff training, without Council

approval.

Respectfully submitted,

Respectfully submitted,
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